
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EnvisionRx and MedTrakRx are now Elixir! 

As a pharmacy in our network, you are an important partner in helping us deliver medications to our members.  

We are excited to share with you that we are rebranding and, as of September 1st, will be known as Elixir.  

While our name has changed, we are still the same company and prescriptions should be processed in the 

same way. 

What does this mean for your pharmacy? The way you process prescriptions for our members will not 

change. The Bin, PCN numbers, Member ID and group numbers will remain the same. You may see cards with 

an old logo but all of the information needed to process the prescription will remain the same. 

Thank you for being an important partner in our members’ care. 

Sincerely,  

Elixir 

Privacy & Confidentiality of Information Notice:  This communication may contain non-public, confidential, or legally privileged information intended for the sole use of the designated 
recipients. If you are not the intended recipient, or have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email or by telephone at 866.534.6333, and 
delete all copies of this communication, including attachments, without reading them or saving them to disk. If you are the intended recipient, you must secure the contents in 
accordance with all applicable state or federal requirements related to the privacy and confidentiality of information, including the HIPAA Privacy guidelines. 

800.361.4542 | elixirsolutions.com  
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